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(Neb.)-Chamber Winners For Second Week Announced

By: Dennis and Kathi Brown Posted at: 12/08/2012 11:51 AM

(Chadron)-Three more winners of one hundred dollars in Chadron Chamber Bucks were announced
Saturday morning.

Kim Kreck, Steve Crile and Nedine Rhoads each won the December 8, drawing.

Winners can claim the Chadron Chamber Bucks at the Chadron Chamber of Commerece office
during regular business hours.

(Questions, comments about this story? Email dennis@chadrad.com)
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